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Subject: OPRA Request Response - 24 Wedgewood Dr.
 

 
Good morning,
 
Please see attached response regarding OPRA submitted to North Brunswick Township on July 22, 2024.
 
This property has no prior or current liens.
 
Thank you,
Nellie Sowell
North Brunswick Township Clerks Office
710 Hermann Road
North Brunswick, NJ 08902
732-247-0922 ext. 253
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